- 12. This year's CEPP membership expressed our gratitude and appreciation to outgoing chair Peter von Allmen. CEPP heartily thanked the outgoing members for their service, camaraderie, and contributions to the committee: Michael Arnush, Hope Casto, and Sarah Goodwin. CEPP also thanked incoming chair Rubén Graciani for stepping into this role.
- 13. The draft document on the shortcomings of the current curricular model was discussed and edited. The process has shifted from curricular assessment to reform, and further justification is in order. Peter von Allmen will complete the document with additional input from CEPP by email, and this will be included in CEPP's annual report.
- 14. Four new, radical draft curricular models were presented and discussed. The All College Curriculum/General Education reform initiative was discussed, setting up CEPP's work for next year.

Meeting adjourned at 4:45pm

Respectively submitted,

Hope Casto, Amy Frappier

Attachment (1):

CEPP Proposal on Contact Hours Earned for Team-Taught Courses